
 
 
 
August 2017 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
WILNE 10K ROAD RACE – SUNDAY 3rd SEPTEMBER 2017, 10AM 

 
Following the six successful Wilne 10k events between 2011-2016, the event is set to return on 
Sunday 3rd September 2017. We are pleased to announce that the Wilne 10k 2017 will again be part 
of the Midlands Road Running League as well as hosting the Midland Masters AC 10k Championships 
and the Derbyshire Athletics 10k Championships.  The event as usual is attracting some of the best 
athletes from around the country to take part so we encourage you to come and spectate. 
 
The race will start on Sawley Road between the Church Wilne Water Sports Club and Draycott; follow 
the Church Wilne loop anti-clockwise for one and three-quarter laps and will finish after the Wilne 
Lane/Sawley Road junction.  A course map is available at www.wilne.co.uk 
 
A temporary traffic order has been authorised by Erewash Borough Council and can also be viewed 
on our website.  Gallagher Traffic Management have been contracted to close these roads and will 
operate a road diversion. 
 
The roads closed between 08:00-12:00 are: 

 Sawley Road  Attewell Close  Millhouse Court 
 Fowler Street  The Pines  Derwent Street/The Croft 
 Lower Market Street  Wilne Road  Wilne Lane 

 
The roads closed between 09:55-11:16 are: 

 Lodge Street  South Street  Mills Close  Walk Close 
 
There will be Police No Waiting cones placed on parts of Lodge Street, South Street, Lower Market 
Street and between The Pines to opposite Attewell Close on Sawley Road the day before the race.  
Maps showing the positioning of the cones are available on our website.  Failure to comply to this 
order may lead to vehicles being towed without warning.  This is for the safety of the runners and 
to avoid thousands of runners having to pass closely to your vehicles. 
 
During the road race, there will be no movement of vehicles for the safety of competitors, volunteers 
and spectators.  If you have an emergency on the morning of Sunday 3rd September, please speak 
to a marshal in a yellow bib who will communicate to Event Control. 
 
WANT TO HELP? We are still looking for Volunteer Race Crew members and the position could be 
right outside your home.  For further details or to sign-up, please contact volunteers@wilne.co.uk  
 
If you have any concerns or would like additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us 
via e-mail at 10k@wilne.co.uk 
 
Thanking you in anticipation for your co-operation and support. 
 
Yours in sport, 

 
Richard Kay 
Wilne 10k Race Director 
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